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Newsletter August 2015 

 

A warm Hello to our members, well wishers, associates. Welcome to the August edition of 

our newsletter filled as usual with plenty of news, information regarding events and of 

course other usual features. 

1. I hope you all have registered for the AGM by now, if not please do so today. 

Registration helps AAAWI to showcase its impeccable arrangements. 

2. The WNF circulars have gone. We expect very positive response by later this 

month/early September. 

3. Our dear friend of many years Mr. Satoru Mitani has left for HIDA head quarters for 

higher responsibilities. We wish him all the very best. 

4. We welcome Mr. Akira Kuriayama who has taken over for Mitani San. 

5. Mr. Kunal Goliya has been selected for the EPCM Course in Japan 

6. Mr. Vibhor Kapur has been selected for the PQM Course in Japan 

7. By now you must have responded to the SAFAAS Convention in Kochi, Kerala. If not 

please do so. 

8. A major exercise has been undertaken by AAAWI Office. After almost 20 years it has 

been decided to have another look at the Rules & Regulations. Do make suggestions. 

9. A new program on Production Management Training for Productivity Improvement & 

Energy Conservation under the scheme Carbon Reduction Technology Promotion 

(CRTP) has been announced by HIDA, the details of which will be uploaded soon in our 

website www.aaawi.org. 

10. In the Miscellaneous section we have a quiz this time; answers for which (all is fun 

naturally) will appear in the September 2015 issue. 

Our enthusiastic Executive Committee Member Mr. Bomi Patel has sent a collection of 

hilarious signs, instructions, advertisements and so on 

All this makes the feature “Must have a look” 

Looking forward to your views, suggestions, bouquets and brickbats as usual. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Prasad Patwardhan 

Editor 

    

      


